
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 
Abbey Road                 Tel: 422163 

Bourne  

8th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

REMINDER 

COLLECTION FROM CLASS BUBBLE CLUBS 

It was so lovely to have children in school yesterday for our class bubble clubs. 

 

The collection arrangements worked well but there are just a couple of reminders we 

need to bring to your attention please: 

 

 Entry for all parents/carers is via the gate in the school car park.  Please note 

that, in a change to our previous letter, this includes those pupils attending Year 

5 Flying High Club 

 Collection time is 4.15 p.m. and again, in a change to our previous letter, this 

includes those pupils attending Year 5 Flying High Club.  Once all pupils are out 

and lined up, the car park gates will be opened for parents/carers – the gate will 

be locked at 4.20 p.m. 

 Children will be brought out onto the KS1 or KS2 playgrounds respectively 

 Parents/carers will collect their child/ren from the class teacher in the 

playground(s) and leave via either the Abbey Road or Manning Road gate 

 

Can I also take this opportunity to remind you please that dogs are not permitted on 

the school grounds, even if carried. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Buttress 

Head of School 

 


